
Shrine Mont Camps 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

: 

 

Nurses 

Needed!! 
Shrine Mont Camps needs 

camp nurses for entire camp 

sessions and to help with 

opening registration day. 

 

 

Compensation: 

• $800 a week 

• Free camper 

tuition for your 

family 

• Room and 

Board 
 

For more 

information,  

contact 
Paris Ball 

Shrine Mont Camps 

Director 

804.370.8261 

pball@thediocese.net  

Shrine Mont Camps is looking for nurses to 

complete our camp staff this summer. Spend a 

few days in the beautiful Shenandoah Valley and 

help keep our campers and staff safe and healthy! 
 

Open Nursing Dates: 
July 4-9 

July 21-28 

Help with camper openings July 3, 4, 10, 17, 24 and 25 

 

Camp Nurses must have an active RN VA or 

Compact license and be 21+ years old 

 

Responsibilities include: 

• Review of health forms and camper special needs 

prior to camp opening 

• Assisting with registration, receiving medications 

and meeting with campers and parents 

• Distributing and safekeeping camper medications 

• Administering first aid to campers and staff as 

needed 

• Being present in the infirmary after each meal, at 

bedtime, and during the night 

• Maintaining appropriate records of medications 

and first aid treatments 

 


